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COMCAST

June 13, 2023

Mr. Yemi Akinwale, Manager
City of Hartford

19 W Main St

Hartford, MI 49057

RE: Price Change to Starz Channel
Dear Mr. Akinwale:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note the following change:

. Starz will be increasing its per month price from $8.99 to $9.99 effective with a
customer’s July 2023 billing statement.

Please feel free to contact me at 517-930-5299 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

B L2

Brian Sapita

Manager, External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
1401 E. Miller Rd.
Lansing, MI 48911



